Department of City Development

MEMORANDUM
TO: Ald. Joe Davis
FROM: Martha Brown~ ' !

Deputy Commission
DATE: January 10, 2005
SUBJECT: Update on Menomonee Valley Activity
I am writing to ask that Department of City Development staff have the opportunity to provide an
update on the development of the Menomonee Valley West business park at the January meeting
of the Community and Economic Development Committee of the Common Council. We've
reached some significant milestones in this project, and are eager to share information ahout
them with the Committee.

Thank you for your consideration.

) ﬁ)c: Linda Elmer



